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Kingswood Primary School 2020 School Charges 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Kingswood Primary School is committed to providing high quality programs and learning experiences for 
every child. Your contributions enable the school and its staff to provide a creative and inspiring educational 
program that extends beyond the standard curriculum. The School Council is pleased to provide you with an 
overview of the approved charges. Please note there has been no increase in the charge for Essential 
Student Learning Items. A Library Fund has been established which is tax deductible and will replace the 
previous Grounds/Maintenance contribution. The Fundraising Levy will now be collected at the same time as 
the school charges.   

YEAR PREP - 2  Cost  

Essential Student Learning items  (Compulsory per student)  $       350.00  

 

YEAR 3-6  Cost  

Essential Student Learning items  (Compulsory per student)  $       380.00  

Optional Extras  1:1 BYOD Program  $         25.00  

 

VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTIONS  Cost  

Library Fund Donation (Tax deductible)  $         50.00  

Building Fund Donation (Tax deductible)    $       100.00  
Fundraising Contribution $       100.00 

There are three areas for which parents may reasonably be requested to make a payment or contribution: 
 
Essential Student Learning Items    
Payment of this fee is required for every child. These items include but are not limited to, the stationery pack, 
classroom materials and resources, specialist materials and resources, literacy and numeracy resources-
including Mathletics, ICT access and programs, paper and printing, Japanese Day, Performing Arts program 
and the SAKG kitchen and garden program. 
 
Optional Extras – 1:1 BYOD Program 
This charge covers the cost of the Airwatch licence, which provides security on our network and a dedicated 
Kingswood App Store. Primarily, our priority is to provide a safe and secure learning environment. 
 
Voluntary Financial Contributions  
 
Library Fund Donation – Tax Deductible  

School Council requests parents consider a voluntary contribution to assist with the purchasing of new books 
and resources for our library. $50 will ensure the library is equipped with high quality and current reading 
materials, however, any amount will be greatly appreciated. 
 
Building Fund Donation – Tax Deductible  

School Council requests parents consider a voluntary contribution to assist with maintaining our investment 
in school buildings. $100 will greatly assist in continuing to maintain and upgrade our facilities; however, any 
amount will be greatly appreciated. 
 
Fundraising Contribution 

Your contribution will be utilised by the school to fund a project specifically for the benefit of the students. 
Previous projects have included the installation of new drink fountains and we are currently working towards 
redeveloping the quadrangle area. Input will be sought from the School Council to assist in determining future 
projects. 
 
If you require further information, please contact the school office on 9551 1727. 
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